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Please contact Mrs. Laurie Armstrong / School Counselor with any questions. 

PMMS (540) 261-7340   /  email:   laurie.armstrong@bvcps.net 

Parry McCluer Middle School 

Rising 6th Grade Tours 

Students please join us for a presentation 

on middle school transition and a tour of 

PMMS on one of the following dates and 

times: 

Tuesday, June 8th 2021      10:00 - 11:00 am 

     or 

                5:30 - 6:30 pm 

 

Thursday, June 10th 2021   10:00 - 11:00 am 

     or 

                           5:30 - 6:30 pm 

Due to COVID protocol, this visit is for rising 6th grade 

students only.  Masks must be worn. 

Parents please drop off, and pick students up, from the 

columns in the front of the building on 2329 Chestnut Avenue 


